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Trojan Pride – Committed to Excellence 

        November 27, 2017  
 Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  
All schools in Illinois are required to test all sources of water used for cooking and drinking in K-5 schools 
in accordance with Public Act 099-0922 Lead in Water Testing.  Restroom and Custodial sinks are 
exempt from the Act.    
 
The District has tested all water sources as required and has found only one (1) reading that exceed the 
reporting level of 5 parts per billion (ppb).  By law we are required to notify you of the test results.  
  
Test Results locations above 5 ppb:  
Auburn Grade School   Room 119     5.9 ppb 
 
The District will implement a water management plan for this fixture.  The plan may include removal or 
replacement of this particular fixture.   
 
The complete test results report along with a floor plan of room locations and sampling nomenclature 
can be found on the Auburn School District’s website, www.auburn.k12.il.us.   Water Testing Results.  
 
Additional information on Lead in Drinking Water can be found on the United States Environmental 
Protection Agency (USEPA) website https://www.epa.gov/ground-waterand-drinking-water/basic-
information-about-your-drinking-water and the Illinois Department of Public Health website  
http://www.dph.illinois.gov/topicsservices/environmental-health-protection/lead-in-water   
  
Please be assured that the health and safety of your student is of the utmost importance to the District.     
  
If you should have any questions or concerns please feel free to call me at 217-438-6164.  
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Darren J. Root, Ed.S. 

http://www.auburn.k12.il.us/

